Subj: Thank You!

Date: 20.04.2004 08:43:32 US Mountain Normalzeit

From: <u>sewegner@cox.net</u>

To:

ArizonaPIANO@aol.com

Sent from the Internet (Details)

Jens,

Rich and I want to send our sincere appreciation for your hospitality this weekend. We thoroughly enjoyed meeting you and your family as well as having a wonderful educational experience into your world of pianos. I am thrilled to be able to say that I have a piano that was so lovingly restored by a man with such deep passion for a craft that is rare in this day and age. I do believe that there was a divine force that created this opportunity and that nothing is by chance.

You have put your heart and soul into this piano and I only hope that I can learn to play the beautiful music that this instrument is capable of producing.

Rich and I look forward to having you and your family visit within the next 4-6 months not only to tune the piano, but to share a bit of our world here in San Diego County.

We spent several hours yesterday searching antique stores in Tucson for just the right pair of candlesticks to place on the piano. (no beer mugs) We were very fortunate to locate a pair of brass and crystal candleholders that will be perfect for such a Grande Piano.

Thank you from the bottom of my heart. Your heart and soul will live on within the Bosendorfer and I will think of you each time I play.

Sincerely,

Sharon & Rich Wegner